Outside School Hours Care

Newsletter





Your OSHC.



15/03/24

Sacred Heart Primary School Kew.

A message from Elizabeth, your Coordinator

In the past fortnight at Camp Australia OSHC in Sacred Heart Primary School, the children have learnt about different areas of health and wellness (sugar consumption, sleep, sunscreen and exercise). The children have also participated in a wide array of mathematical activites, such as fishing for numbers, building number towers and colouring in by mathematical equations. Unfortunately I (Elizabeth) am leaving Camp Australia to pursue my future career goals. Therefore, there will be a new temporary coordinator until the end of term - Marianne. We welcome you all to come and stop by the Camp Australia OSHC room to meet Marianne! Thank you to the Sacred Heart families, carers, staff and wider school community for making my time in service a magnificent experience. Most of all, thank you to the children who spent time with me in service. It has been a pleasure to help the children grow and develop into kind, passionate and enthusiastic young leaders. The children at Sacred Heart inspire me and I wish them all of the best for their futures!







Upcoming themes in OSHC

- The World We Live In - 18th March 2024
- Happy Easter 25th March 2024
- Science Frenzy -15th April 2024
- ANZAC Day 22nd April 2024

Make a booking

Join in the fun of Outside School Hours Care activities and experiences with Your OSHC and Rocketeers.

Book now

Register free and book in 24/7 via our app

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at <u>pp.campaustralia.com.au</u> or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.





